
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Lindsay Marshall, Management Analyst II 

DATE:    May 9, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
Republic Services Annual Report (2021-2022) 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

Republic Services, the City’s solid waste and recycling provider, will present their annual report to 
the Council. Highlights include both residential and commercial service information, financial 
information, and upcoming opportunities.  
  
Republic will also request to return and ask for the Council’s consideration of adopting rates for 
commercial organics (food scraps) collections at the May 23, 2022 meeting. The commercial 
organics rates were originally to be considered after the adoption of the Business Food Scraps 
Ordinance in 2019 and begin in 2021, however the implementation of the Business Food Scraps 
program was delayed for two years due to COVID-19. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Republic Services PowerPoint Presentation  
-Republic Services 2021-2022 Council Packet 
 
 


